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Memorandum 
 
To:  Retirement Liaison Officers  
 
From:  Walter Zeron, Director of Communications  
 
Date:  July 27, 2020 
 
Re:   2020 Liaison Officer Conference 
          
 
 The 2020 PERS Liaison Officer Conference scheduled for October 6, 2020 has been 
cancelled. For those currently registered, a reimbursement check for your registration fee will be 
issued by the end of July. If you made hotel reservations with South Point Hotel and Casino, 
please contact room reservations directly at (866)-791-7626 prior to October 1, 2020 to cancel 
your room reservation. If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please call me toll 
free at (866) 473-7768 ext. 268 or email me at wzeron@nvpers.org.  
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